
 
 

Dear All, 

Welcome Back! 

Welcome to the beginning of Term 3. We hope you had a restful time and enjoyed the festive cheer 

which seems to be long now and replaced with the chilled weather. It has been great to have the 

school community back. There have been many positives, and we are already seeing maturity from 

our Year 7 students who are growing in confidence through positive relationships. 

New SENDCo 

We welcome Mr Tobi Marks new SENDCo who has joined us this term. Mr Marks comes with an 

enormous experience to support us in our drive to meet need and enable all our young people to 

achieve their aspirational targets during their time at Brook. 

School Uniform 

It has been great to see all students in uniform this week and taking ownership for their sense of 

belonging. Please continue to support us and let us know if there are any issues with uniforms we 

can support with. 

Concerns/Social Media 

Thank you all for sharing events and incidents with us during the holidays. We have been able to 

check in with students as appropriate to provide the necessary support and signposting. Please 

continue to share any concerns with us so that we can work together to keep all our students safe 

both in and out of school. 

Absence Protocol 

Please contact school by 9.30 if your child is going to be absent with a reason. We would then be able to 
offer any support if need be.  

Food Bank, 

We continue to support our families with food parcels and care packages. Please contact the office 

if you would like us to provide you with any items from our food bank and any donations will be 

greatly received. 

Term 3 Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 7th January 2024 - Friday 14th February 2024 

 

 

 



 
 

Careers and Showcase afternoon-Friday 31st January 2025   Time:12-2  

We would like to all of you on the day to share the journey as well as give you the opportunity to 

explore the various services, colleges, apprenticeships and jobs available for our students. Food will 

be provided (Buffett). Could you let us know by calling reception or informing your child’s teacher 

so that we can work on numbers for catering. 

Have a great weekend and see you next week. 

Thank you for working with us and look forward to meeting you all soon. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,   

 
 

 


